
 

Supplier Update Memo 

DATE: April 9, 2020 

TO: Supplier Distribution 

SUBJECT:  Enhanced Screening and Wellness Tent at NASSCO 

FROM: NASSCO Communications 

In our continued efforts to ensure the safety and well-being of our employees and partners, we 

will be implementing some additional resources and screening measures. We ask for your 

continued cooperation and assistance to minimize the spread of COVID-19. 

Starting Monday, April 13, 2020: 

 An informational COVID-19 station will be available outside the main entrance at Gate 6. 

The purpose of this station will be to provide individuals with screening information 

concerning COVID-19 and to make temperature checks available for anyone seeking a 

quick assessment using a no-touch infrared thermometer. 

 Security and Safety will also conduct random, non-invasive temperature checks 

using no-touch infrared thermometers at various entrances and throughout the 

facilities. Studies have found that individuals may not always know they have a fever, 

which the CDC defines as any temperature over 100.4° F [38° C]. 

Thank you for keeping our NASSCO team safe as we continue operations. If you have any 

symptoms of COVID-19, including shortness of breath, persistent coughing or fever, stay home 

and call your health care provider for further medical information. Please notify your supervisor 

and contact NASSCO Human Resources at 619-544-8585 or HRCV19@Nassco.com.  

See our latest updates here: www.NASSCO.com. NASSCO Suppliers can text 

“NASSCOSupplier” to 877-789-8398 for updates via SMS. 
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